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What is new?
We are happy to
announce that we are
approaching to the very
end for the project. We
have finalized the last
output as well. Now,
employers can use the
guide created for this
project.  

1. 2. In this guide, the current gaps in
the employment process of adults
with autism spectrum disorders
were discovered via intensive
research. We managed to reach
more than 300 employers to
discover which information about
autism they are missing and what
kind of information they wish to
learn under the scope of autism.
The result showed that employers
are missing the necessary
information while hiring an
employee with autism.  
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Specific
Sections on

Guide
3. In this guide, employers are aimed to
learn about strategies for addressing
people with autism spectrum disorders,
how to assign tasks for successful
professional integration. 
Here are the contents of the employer's
guide: 
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suitable jobs for autistic people.

creating a special work environment for
people with autism.

difficulties and problems encountered
by people with autism at work .

ways of hiring people diagnosed with
autism. Integration of young people
with autism in the workplace.

communication of the employer with
people with autism.

communication of the employer with
the families or legal representatives.

4. Moreover short film
demonstrations were created.
These films were aimed to
provide practical information
about various topics discussed
in the theoretical part.  
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